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Monica Hawkins

From: AMO Communications <Communicate@amo.on.ca>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 4:01 PM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: Building a One-Stop Shop for Citizen Services
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April 19, 2021 

Building a One-Stop Shop for Citizen Services 

Municipalities across Canada are adopting a 'one-stop shop' approach for citizens by 
consolidating their city services. This approach provides for a smarter and more 
connected experience for citizens. This means they can access programs, receive 
bills and service delivery. 
 
Join AMO with our partner eSolutionsGroup and learn how you can start building a 
smarter municipality. Plus, you’ll get a demo of eSolutionsGroup’s Citizen Portal, 
which integrates to your systems, so that your citizens can access city services in one 
convenient location. 
 
WHEN: May 17 @ 12 noon 
REGISTER HERE 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Nicholas Ruder at (416) 971-9856 x411 or 
by email at nruder@amo.on.ca. 

  

  
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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